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School Meals 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Please note that when your child begins Year 3 you will not be entitled to receive 
Government funded school meals.   
 
All school meals will need to be paid for and are priced at £2.20 per day, this is payable 
through Parent Pay. 
 
Should you wish your child to have a packed lunch from September please complete the 
reply slip below and return to school before Friday 2nd July 2021.   
 
If we do not receive the reply slip we will assume that your child wishes to continue to 
receive a school meal. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr R Blackburn 
Head Teacher 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Year 2 

Government Funded School Meals 
 
 

My Child: …………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
wishes to change from school meals to packed lunches from September 2021 
 
Signed  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
  Parent/Guardian 
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